Ada Kwong Lok Man (7A)

Restaurant owners must pay staff


With the economic downturn, many restaurants have closed. 


Sadly, some restaurant directors did not pay their staff. Recently, a restaurant director was jailed for one month for failing to pay his staff.


Company directors must understand the importance of responsibility. In my opinion, every employer should pay their employees on time. 


To make a company successful, co-operation between employers and employees is very important. 


I also think it is selfish for restaurant directors who closed the restaurants to just walk away.
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